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Happy Easter, Happy Spring Holiday 
 
Thank you to everybody who has supported the school throughout this term. The children 
have enjoyed such a range of trips, performances, visitors and brilliant class assemblies. A 
special thank you to Tracy and Kerry who led our GoGo Hare creation, plus Mrs Cuthill 
who delivered a stunning performance with the school choir at Norwich Cathedral. We’ve 
achieved such a lot during this short Spring term and that’s thanks to our amazing 
children, staff and parents. Wishing you all a well deserved rest this Easter holiday, combined with plenty of family 
time and chocolate, of course.  

Very best wishes, Mrs Read 

 
Aldborough Working Together 
 

They say that a picture says a 1000 words… 
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KEY DATES 

APRIL  

Monday 16th  
Start of Summer Term; Clubs start 

Norwich Puppet Theatre 
‘Cinderella’ - £3 Classes 1,2,3,4 

Thursday 19th Classes 1 & 2 visit to Gressenhall 

Friday 20th Norfolk Welcomes Assembly 

Saturday 21st 
Family Learning Day at Woodgate 
Nursery, Aylsham 

MAY  

Throughout May KS1 SATs assessments  

w/c Monday 
14th 

KS2 SATs Week 

w/c Monday 21st  
ARTS week – parent volunteers are  
very welcome to join us during our 
week of art, music, drama, etc… 

Tuesday 22nd  Class Group Photos 

Friday 25th  End of Term 

 

 

 

Stepping Stones After School Club 

Available Monday to Friday, 3.15pm - 5.30pm. 

Come and join in the fun – loads of activities – 

snacks and drinks provided. Call 01263 768766  or 

email: 

steppingstonesafterschoolclub@btconnect.com  

mailto:steppingstonesafterschoolclub@btconnect.com

